
 
REGULAR MEETING, MARCH 14, 2016 
Presentations as follows: 
Recognition of Betty Crabtree, retiring cafeteria employee 
Recognition of Ed Shepherd, former Board Member 
High School Teachers Jeannette Haskins and Cassie Bentley 
Administrative Reports 
  
Treasurer’s Report 

1. Monthly Financial Reports were approved 
2. Approved Amended Appropriations 

 
Board Report 

1.  Tolles Report 
2.  Legislative Report 

 
Superintendent’s Report 

1. Teacher Subs for 2015-2016 
2. Classified Subs for 2015-2016 
3. Donations 
4. Adoption of 2016-2017 School Calendar 
5. Approved Home Instruction Tutor (Charles) 
6. Accepted Resignation (Tsuchida) 
7. Approved LPDC Contracts for 2015-2016 
8. Approved Employment 

a)  Deana Copley, cafeteria, reassigned to Norwood position 
b)  Teresa Murry, cafeteria, additional one hr. per day 
c)  Amber Riebel, cafeteria, one-yr. contract to replace Deana Copley 

9. Approved Extracurriculars for 2015-2016 
10. Executive Session (personnel) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


